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The following is the meeting report of the TAC: 
 

1. Reviewed and approved the agenda and minutes from the last meeting 
A report on the status of the comparison study of the FBC vs. FFPC was added to 
the agenda. Members present at the meeting:   
Tony Apflelbeck, chaired the meeting 
Jeff Gross, Dale Greiner, Brad Schiffer, Hamid Bahadori, Jim Goodloe, Joe 
Belcher, James Schock, Peter Schwab 
 

2. Discussed and provided recommendations on the following requests for 
Declaratory Statement: 
DCA05-DEC-175 by Gene Boecker, AIA, Code Consultants, Inc. 
DCA05-DEC-162 by Irnia Tokar, Project Manager, WCI Communities, Inc. 
DCA05-DEC-170 by Charles W. Brammer, President, Eagles Nest Development 
CO., LLC 
DCA05-DEC-174 by James E. Kelley, Jr., AIA, Fugleberg Koch 
DCA05-DEC-178 by Paul J. Quintana, Production Manager, All American 
Shutters 
 

3. Status report of the correlation study between the Florida Building Code and the 
Florida Fire Prevention Code was given by Sharon Magnardie.  It was decided 
that the Joint Fire TAC will need to meet to review the outcome of the correlation 
study November 10-11, 2005. 

 
4. Adjourn. 

 


